Dear parents,
 
There aren’t many notices to share this week. In our teacher INSET training last Friday we were delighted to host an expert in the science of learning, Ross Morrison-McGill. Our teachers are enthusiastically embedding some evidence-based techniques relating to memory and recall.  The ‘learn to learn” theme last week was “dual coding” – a very useful revision technique for students is to use a combination of both text and images.  
 
Good luck to our A level students who have formal mock exams next week. A separate email is being sent to all A level students about this. 
 
Thank you for your continuous support and enjoy a lovely weekend.
 

Fionnuala Swann I Assistant Principal (Academic)
Centre Principal (Nelson campus)
Nelson and Colne College Group

